
 
 
 

 

 
 
September 6, 2023 
 
 
 
Honorable Sherri L. Golden  
Board Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue  
3rd Floor Suite 314 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

Re: In the Matter of the Implementation of Executive Order 317 Requiring the Development of Natural 
Gas Utility Plans - Docket No. GO23020099 

  

Dear Ms. Golden:  

Please accept NRG Energy, Inc.’s comments in response to Staff’s Notice in the above captioned 
matter issued on July 27, 2023. Please contact me with any questions.   

 
Angela Schorr 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
NRG Energy, Inc. 
804 Carnegie Center 
Princeton, NJ 08540 
516-652-4254          
angela.schorr@nrg.com 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
NRG ENERGY, INC. 
 
 
By__/s/______________________ 
Angela Schorr  
Director of Regulatory Affairs 


